The Returned and Services League of Australia Tweed Heads and Coolangatta RSL Sub Branch Inc

President: Dr John Griffin Treasurer/Secretary: Norm Henstridge Phone: (07)5536 1164

Email: admin@thc-rsl.org.au

5th March 2024

Brian Brown
Board Chairman
Twin Towns Services Club
Wharf St Tweed Heads NSW 2485

Dear Brian,

On behalf of the Board and Members of the Tweed Heads and Coolangatta RSL Sub-Branch Inc, I would like to express appreciation of the long-term relationship that exists between the Club and the Sub-Branch.

The responsiveness from the Club staff in the matters that affect us both is always given in a most positive manner. We look forward to this continuation.

Your Faithfully,

Dr John Griffin President



TWIN TOWNS SERVICES EUCHRE/500 CLUB

The Board of Directors
Twin Towns Services Club and Resorts
PO Box 369
TWEED HEADS NSW 2485

19th April 2024

Attention Brian Brown

Dear Brian

On behalf of the Committee and Members of the Euchre Card Club I wish to convey our appreciation to the Management, the Board of Directors, and all staff at Club Banora for their continued support. We find that everyone we have any dealings with helpful, professional, and friendly.

The generous grant provided by the Board enables our Club members to enjoy wonderful social evenings playing Euchre, Christmas in July, and Christmas parties we hold at Club Banora. Our twice-yearly Barbeques held at a member's home are always lots of fun.

Although our membership is aging, we have recently had two new younger members join us, so Euchre is not dying out after all.

The Euchre Club play each Thursday at 6.30pm at Club Banora and we welcome both members and visitors alike, so please come along and join us.

We wish the Board continued success in the coming year.

Regards

Secretary

TTS Euchre Club

Mr Rob Smith

CEO

Twin Towns Services Club

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the committee and members of Club Banora Golf Club, we would like to thank the Board for the tremendous support of the Golf club.

With the recent funding for each member in 2024 and the support for our 40th Anniversary this year, we are appreciative beyond words.

Your support on its many levels has allowed the Golf Club to hold our 40-year Anniversary, celebrated in April with great success.

The recently announced funding will ensure that this year will be a true celebratory year.

We also thank you for the upkeep and maintenance of the course, which is our pride and joy and wish the Board, yourself and staff every success in 2024/25.

Yours sincerely

Brent McLennan

President

02/04/2024

Twin Towns Social Runners and Walkers Club - 4 Summit Drive Banora Point NSW 2485



9th May 2024

The Chairman

Twin Towns Clubs & Resorts

Tweed Heads

Dear Brian

This letter is to thank the Clubs reinstatement of support in the way of grant funding for 2024. This is gratefully received and appreciated so a big thank you from our Members.

Our Club continues to maintain its memberships at between 89 to 95 each month and over the winter is more active due to the cooler weather. We have a full calendar for the next few months including a recent visit to Crams Farm by bus and the upcoming Warwick Pentathlon weekend away followed by our participation in several events at the Gold Coast Marathon.

Again, thank you to the Board

Regards

Tracy Moschogianis

Tracy Moschogianis

Secretary

Twin Towns Social Runners and Walkers Club

Club Banora Tennis Section Report To be presented at TTSC AGM on Tuesday 21st 2024

Club Banora Tennis Committee & Members would like to thank Mr Brian Brown, Chairman, Board Members, Management & staff of Twin Towns & Club Banora for their continued support to the Tennis Section.

Our Tennis Club members were very happy to welcome Katarina Molnar and Ray Slater as Secretary and Treasurer respectively for 2024/25 at our AGM in March this year and we are looking forward to working with them on the committee. We also said farewell Melissa Morgan, Greg and Yvonne Morrison who spent a number of years as Secretary and Treasurer. We certainly appreciated all their hard work

Our thanks to the Board for their decision to give financial support to all the Internal Clubs this year. The Tennis Committee are looking forward to using it for the benefit of our members

As a committee we continue promote the Tennis in a very favourable manner for both Juniors and Seniors in the District.

Thank you.
The Tennis Committee and Members

CLUB BANORA GARDEN CLUB

PO BOX 369 TWEED HEADS NSW 2485

President: Maria Harry Phone: 07 5524 8234

Secretary: Gwendoline Barnes

Phone: 0468 872 199

Gwendolinebarnes1@bigpond.com

Club Banora Garden Club - Presidents Report

I have immense pleasure in reporting on Club Banora Garden Clubs activities for the last twelve months.

Firstly, I would like to thank the Board for the use of our meeting room at Club Banora and for all the help they gave us during the year 2023.

Club finances are in a healthy state, some of this being due to the Boards generosity.

Our members have enjoyed many functions including bus trips, a great Christmas in July lunch, a Christmas lunch, and several morning teas held at members' homes.

A big thank you must go to those members who offered their homes.

Benching for 2023 did us proud and a big thank you to all that entered.

We have also enjoyed a vast variety of speakers throughout the year.

I would also like to thank my amazing committee.

Thank you all.

Maria Harry Club Banora President To the Board, Management and Staff of Twin Town Services Club.

The committee, members, players and families connected to our Snooker Club would like to pass on our appreciation for all the efforts and support provided to us by everyone at Twin Town Services Club throughout the last 12 months.

Our Snooker Club continues to be regarded as one of the best clubs where players and their families come from long distances to compete in the various tournaments we run. The staff at Club Banora are to be commended for their efforts and support to the cause.

We have a strong level of membership and our members are enjoying success in senior and junior championships throughout Australia. We would like to highlight our appreciation for the Twin Towns Community Foundations for their ongoing support of our junior coaching program. As a result, in the last 12 months, we have achieved an Australian U18 National Billiards Champion, NSW U18 Snooker Champion, NSW U18 Billiards Champion and Runner Up, as well as success at U15 and U12 levels.

We have been consistently supported in terms of lighting, table equipment, table maintenance, and general financial support when required.

Thank you from us all.

Jimmy

Jimmy Thomson Secretary - Club Banora Snooker